Perry Hall Primary School

Colman Avenue Wednesfield Wolverhampton WV11 3RT



Email: perryhallprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk
Web: www.perryhall.co.uk

Headteacher
Mr L Fellows
Executive Head Teacher
Ms. R Kohli
Chief Executive Officer
Mrs A Cheema OBE

Tel: 01902 921159

Monday 24th June 2024 **RE: Online Safety Workshops**

Dear Parents/Carers,

I hope this letter finds you well. I am delighted to inform you about an upcoming workshop focusing on online safety to be held at our school on Friday 28th June 2024. The session will be conducted by our local Police Community Support Officer (PCSO) and will provide valuable insights and practical tips on how to keep your children safe in the digital world.

The morning session will be for all children in years 5&6 will be followed by a dedicated afternoon session for parents from 1:30pm to 2:15pm. We warmly invite all parents, who have children in years 5&6, to participate and engage with the PCSO as he shares practical tips and strategies for safeguarding children in the digital age.

The sessions will take place in the junior hall and parents will be welcomed into school through the main office. Please collect your children first.

The workshop will offer an opportunity for parents and carers to enhance their awareness and understanding of online safety practices. If possible, we encourage parents and carers to attend this session as it will provide valuable insights into supporting your child's safe online engagement.

I look forward to your active involvement and support in promoting online safety within our school community. Together, we can create a safer digital environment for our children to thrive and learn.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Fellows (Headteacher)













